Hamlin PTO would like to say THANK YOU.

We would like to thank all the parents of the Hamlin students. Their donations and their volunteering
were much appreciated. We would also like to thank our local businesses and friends in the community
for all your donations and support. With these donations this year the Hamlin PTO was able to support
and provide so much.

PTO donations provided candy and erasers at open house, laminator for the middle/high school work
room, treats for Veteran’s Day, t-shirts for every child in the school, monetary donation for the angel tree,
Keurig coffee makers for both work rooms for the teachers, snow shovels and toys for elementary
playground, scholarships for teachers, zoo party for preschool, donations for elementary field trips, ice
cream bars for the concerts, and many snacks and treats for all of the Hamlin staff during Teacher
Appreciation Week. All of this happened because of your donations and contributions.

This year has been so much fun and the staff and students here at Hamlin are so thankful for all that has
been provided for them.

Please keep the PTO in mind next year. Your donations make a difference.
Thank you again.
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